
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Elevated Water Storage Tank at Potts Ave. 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Tyler Berrier – Civil Engineer Meeting Date: November 21, 2016 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   September 29, 2016 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Bid Tabulations 
 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The city has budgeted to replace the Ward 1.0 million gallon elevated water storage tank with a new tank 
located at 1329 Potts Avenue.  The Purchasing Department issued bid documents for this project on September 
29, 2016. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This project includes the construction of a 1.0 MG elevated storage tank with associated valves, electrical, 
instrumentation and other appurtenances.  This tank will replace the Ward Water Tank.  At the November 3rd bid 
opening, Landmark Structures, Inc. was the low bidder of the 4 qualified bidders that submitted a bid. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in the FY 2016-2017 annual budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official 
and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to Landmark Structures, 
Inc. in the amount of $2,952,000.00. 
 
 






